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Launching: The Conversations Series 

Our brand-new set of resources, The Conversations Series, is now live on Church of Scotland Learning!  

The Conversations Series creates opportunities for accessible and encouraging faith conversations in group settings. The 

topics explored are designed to be conversation starters; open to everyone regardless of age or experience within a 

congregational context. You’ll find a growing set of topics available, including Discipleship, Stewardship, Sharing Faith, 

Purpose, Prayer and Worship with more coming soon! You can explore this series right now on Church of Scotland 

Learning. We would love to hear what conversations you start in your context, and what conversations you’d like to have! 

     

Upcoming Live Event: Finding Your Way Around Church of Scotland Learning 

. . . “How do I navigate the platform?” . . .“I need to reset my password” . . . 
. . . “How can I tailor my notifications?” . . . “Where should I begin?” . . .  

 

Platform Refresh: What’s New? 

Contact the team: learning@churchofscotland.org.uk 

It’s good to keep things fresh! We’ve been refining and refreshing some things on the platform, read on to find out more… 

Individual Learning Space: Some of our modules are designed especially for individual use, you can now find them all in 

one place here. 

Refreshed Modules: We’ve refreshed some of our original modules to include some new material as well as making them 

perfect for individual use. They include: Being a Session Clerk, Equality, Diversity and Inclusion and Unconscious Bias.  

Accessible Captions: We’re committed to continue making Church of Scotland Learning accessible for everyone’s needs 

and so are in the process of adding captions to all our films – this is still in progress so if they’re not there yet, they will be 

soon!  

A conversation to listen to… 

Last month we sat down with 

Martin Fair to hear his 

thoughts on getting started 

with Discipleship in your 

congregation – catch up here!  

We love to talk! The Conversations 

Series allows us to keep talking 

together about the things that 

matter to us, our faith and our 

church. 

                     - Rev Eleanor McMahon 

We’ve had many new members join us on Church of Scotland Learning over the past few months, so if you or anyone 

you’re connected to would like a crash-course in navigating the platform, why not join us for our refresher practical 

workshop – Finding Your Way Around Church of Scotland Learning? It’s happening on Thursday 9th October from 1.00-

1.45pm and will include opportunity to troubleshoot any issues, ask questions and hear from the team. 
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